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The Facilities Committee of Independent School District #599 met Monday December 5, 2022, 
7:00 a.m. in the Boardroom.  Present were Board Members: Matt Erickson, Kylie Strem, and 
Superintendent Clarke. 
 
Visitors:  none. 
 
Review project list, funding sources, discuss facility needs, review staff survey. 
 
 
 
Committee adjourned at 8:51 a.m.. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


